

Club Information

President: Chris Roberts
Vice President: Dave Groom
Treasurer: Don Bourdon
Secretary: John Limbrunner
Safety Officer: John Limbrunner
Field Marshall: Bill Rutherford
Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,

& Chris Roberts
Webmaster: Chris Roberts

A Note From The President

November: Time for selecting officers for the next year. If you wish to be involved in the process or just want to be sure you aren't 'volunteered' for something unwanted, please be sure to attend the meeting on 11/18. See you there.

- Chris

Meeting Agenda

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda

Welcome Everyone

Approve Meeting Agenda

Approve Minutes

Approve New Member Applications

Reports

Treasurer Report

Membership Report

Safety Report

Field Report

Intro Pilot Report

Old Business

New Business

Announcements

Monthly Presentation – TBD

Auction & Show-N-Tell -- TBD

Adjourn until December 16.

CAM Meeting Minutes

CAM Meeting Minutes October 21, 2014

Meeting called to order at 18:59 by President Chris Roberts.

Attending: Seth Nagy, Dave Groom, Chris Roberts, Wayne Barrett, Art Strickland, Vic Welland, James Goble, Bill Rutherford, Terrell Goble, Tom Withem, and David Hames

Prez Chris welcomed everyone to the meeting. The September minutes were read and approved.

Membership: David Hames submitted a new member application. His membership application was accepted by a unanimous vote of the membership. Art paid his dues for the 2015 season with \$25 in cash. David Hames was a long standing member of WHAM and it was noted that David held the position of safety officer in the West Hickory Club. During his tenure as safety office the WHAM club was accident free with his leadership.

Field Report: Bill said the field looks good. The final fertilization was applied to the grass strip for the season. Chris mentioned the building foundation need to attention.

Intro Report: None.

Old Biz: Dave Groom provided feedback from Don Nordstrom that he was pleased to hear his donated equipment raised funds for the club treasury.

It was reported that Will has built four new tables. It was mentioned that this was accepted as trade for his dues.

There was discussion about the speed rally. Wayne, Vic, and Seth participated in the event at Hunting Creek.

New Biz: A workday is planned for 10:00, Saturday November 8th to repair the shed foundation.

December - Christmas/Family Meeting - will be at Empire Buffet at 19:00 on December 16. Those planning to attend please reply to Chris Roberts. Those who responded at the meeting indicating they will attend are:

Seth Nagy – 2

Dave Groom - 2

Chris Roberts - 2

Vic Welland - 1

Bill Rutherford - 1

David Hames - 1

Nominations for 2015 Club Officers are follows:

President - Chris Roberts

Vice President - Dave Groom

Safety Office - David Hames

Field Officer - Keith Herold

Treasurer - Don Bourdon

Secretary - Vic Welland

Announcements were read; Vic shared his latest build project. Dave Groom auctioned two aircraft for David Hames. James brought a plane for show and sell.

A motion was made at 19:57 to adjourn.

Minutes respectfully submitted by Seth Nagy.